
Internship  applications  are  now
open at HCCH
The
Permanent Bureau of the Hague Conference on Private International Law (HCCH,
head
office in The Hague, the Netherlands) is seeking legal interns for the period
July to December 2020. Applications are now open!

The
deadline for applications is Friday 27
March 2020 (18:00 CET).

More
information is available here.
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